
 
 
All ATS member schools are 
invited to respond to a Public Call 
for Comments on the Standards 
of Accreditation and the 
Policies of the Commission on 
Accrediting. Feedback is sought 
regarding the clarity, consistency,  
and comprehensiveness of 
the Standards and Policies  
as well as their overall helpfulness to the member schools. Comments 
may be sent to standardsreview@ats.edu until July 1, 2024. 
  
For more information about the process approved by the Board of 
Commissioners for periodic review of the Standards and Policies, 
view the article in the April issue of Colloquy Online. 
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